
Follow-Up on Your Prenatal Care 

Appointment 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

Thank you for attending your prenatal care appointment on [Date]. We appreciate your 

commitment to your health and the health of your baby. 

This letter serves as a follow-up to discuss the important information shared during your visit: 

• Test Results: Your lab results from [Test Type] have come back, and they indicate [Brief 

Summary of Results]. 

• Recommended Next Steps: It is advised that you [Next Steps or Recommendations]. 

• Next Appointment: Please schedule your next appointment for [Date/Time]. 

If you have any questions or concerns, do not hesitate to reach out to our office at [Office Phone 

Number] or [Email Address]. 

Thank you for trusting us with your prenatal care. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Clinic or Hospital Name] 

[Contact Information] 


